
BOARD OF CHIROPRACTIC EXAMINERS 
               

AMENDED POLICY STATEMENT ON CONTINUING EDUCATION 
 

The Board accepts for license renewal continuing education courses conducted by the 
International Chiropractors Association, American Chiropractic Association, Tennessee 
Chiropractic Association, and courses approved by the Tennessee Chiropractic Association or 
Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards/Providers of Approved Continuing Education 
(FCLB/PACE) program that are consistent with RULE 0260-02-.12. However, no courses on the 
topics of philosophy or practice-building are approved.  
 
With regard to FCLB/PACE approval, as of June 1, 2017, courses must be listed on the PACE 
website 30 days in advance of the date the course is to begin.  The FCLB/PACE logo must 
additionally be listed on the submitted certificate. Courses offered by third party entities 
regardless of cooperation with a PACE recognized provider will not be approved.  
 
With regard to submitted certificate documentation, refer to Tenn. Comp. R. & Regs. Rule 
section 0260-02-.12 for additional guidance as to specific requirements for submission and 
approval. 
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